Rolling Hills Happen

S~

Hello from your PTA!

We are excited for the 2023-2024 school year. Our plan is to work together with all
the members of the PTA to make sure every event is a success for our kids. The only
way to make this happen is help from you! Come to the meetings and sign up to help

when you can. Thank you so much for your support.

DON'T FORGET to purchase your discounted Adventureland tickets by 5/31
DON’T FORGET to attend your child’s Kindergarten Screening Day!

Special Announcements:
e Please check Backpack News on the Commack School District website to stay up to date on all
Rolling Hills Events and Happenings!
e Join our PTA, go to www.Rollinghills.memberhub.com
e We encourage all students to wear their spirit wear on STAR Gatherings and Primary Spirit Days.
e BOE Meetings: 4/18 @ HUBBS 8:00pm & 4/4 Budget Workshop #2 8:00pm
PTA Contact Info:
President Cara Morocco- Rollinghillsptapresident@gmail.com




